
																																									 	

	

	

	
6	January	2022	

	
Letter	of	Interest	

	
Dear	Taqiul	Ghani,	
	
With	your	express	of	interest	in	Project	Rummana.	We	are	delighted	to	let	you	know	that	this	
project	is	of	intrinsic	value	to	our	youth	and	disabled	community.		
	
PHWC	was	established	in	2018,	and	provides	a	holistic	approach	to	mental	wellbeing	services	
ranging	from	psychiatric	assessments	to	individual	and	group	counselling,	module	
development	for	youth	programmes,	customised	trainings	and	workshops	on	mental	health	
and	wellbeing,	and	Employee	Assistance	Programme	(EAP)	to	various	organisations.	We	are	
the	only	preferred	partner	of	ROX	ICAS	UK,	in	Bangladesh	–	ICAS	is	a	leading	global	provider	of	
mental	health	and	wellbeing	services.		
	
Bangladesh	is	a	country	crossed	with	a	culture	that	suppresses	topics	of	mental	health,	
making	it	a	taboo	in	the	society.	It	is	a	sector	that	has	been	neglected	for	decades,	creating	a	
barrier	among	our	citizens	to	have	a	better	life.		
	
Given	the	opportunity,	PHWC	would	very	much	like	to	collaborate	with	you	for	project	
Rummana	in	raising	awareness	around	mental	health	and	providing	tools	and	techniques	to	
individuals	in	pursuit	of	a	healthy	and	positive	outlook	on	life.		
	
Looking	forward	to	developing	a	collaborative	working	relationship	with	you	and	your	vision	
for	a	better	future.		
	
Sincerely,	
	

	

	
	
Iram	Akhtar	
Business	Development	Manager	
	
	
	


